
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please silence all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 

Visitor WIFI information:  Network: PBCGuest ~ Password: Visitor365 
 

August 10, 2025 
 
 

 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 

Prayer 

Hymn: 85, Holy, Holy, Holy 

Hymn: 297, Are You Washed in the Blood? 

Missions Minute 

Prayer 

Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 

Hymn: 472, My Jesus, I Love Thee 

Testimony in Song: Ensemble 

Message: Pastor Ramler 

Closing Hymn 

Prayer 
 
 

 

     
 

Sun 8/10          2:00 pm  Autumn Lake Nursing Home 

Sun 8/10          6:00 pm  Deacon Care Groups 

Mon 8/11         7:30 pm  Deacon’s Meeting 

Wed 8/13         7:00 pm  Prayer Meeting;  

                                           Kid’s Club & Youth Group 

Sat 8/16           8:00 am  Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

 

 

 

Sun 8/17          6:00 pm  Annual Year End Business Meeting 

Tue 8/19          7:00 pm  Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 

Sun 8/24                         Evangelist: Brent Sivnksty 

Sun 8/24          2:00 pm  Citizens Nursing Home Ministry 

Tue 8/26          7:00 pm  Midweek Service with Brent Sivnksty 

Sun 8/31        12:15 pm  Fifth Sunday Fellowship 

Tue 9/2          12:30 pm  Grandma Friends Bible Study 

Sun 9/7          11:45 am  Communion 

Sun 9/7            2:00 pm  Citizens Nursing Home Ministry 

Sun 9/7            5:00 pm  Trustees’ Meeting 

 

Announcements 
 

Prayer time: All are invited to meet for prayer on Sunday mornings 

at 9:00 AM in the room next to the auditorium. 

  

AWANA, Good News Club: Please pray about whether God may 

want you to serve in these ministries during the school year. 

AWANA is on Wednesday nights at 7pm and Good News Clubs are 

at Hillcrest Elementary and Butterfly Ridge Elementary on 

Wednesdays and Thursdays respectively from 3:30-5pm. 

 

5th Sunday Fellowship: Following the morning service on August 

31, please plan to join us in the gym for a meal and fellowship 

time.  Please see signup sheet in the foyer and bring food to share.  If 

you have any questions, please see Nicole Pryor. 

 

Upcoming Ladies' Activity: Ladies, please mark your calendars for 

the upcoming trip to Orr's Farm Market on September 27 at 10 

am.  This event is for all ladies and their children.  We plan on going 

on a hay ride, visiting the farm animals as well as apple and pumpkin 

picking.  More details to come in the upcoming weeks.  If you have 

any questions, please see Nicole Pryor. 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

August 11 Joy Ramler                         August 11 Roland Thompson              

August 14 Pastor Kent Ramler            August 16 Ezekiel Valor                      

August 17 Grady Bogley                     August 17 Tim Trietley                        

August 18 Ann Cannon                       August 19 Tiffany Nguyen 

 

Happy Anniversary 

August 12 Randy & Heather Wade 

August 17 Alan & Dotty Ashley 

August 27 Cameron& Hailey Baunoch 

August 28 Oscar & Daysi Villata 

 

 August 10 August 17 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Koffman  

C. Wade 

Scott 

Annor 

Beginners – C. Briggs James & Karen H.  Nicole P. & Jonathan A.  

Toddlers** - C. Black Shelly G.  Cairna M. 

Nursery*   

Sunday School  Franca A.  Jean S. 

Morning Worship Becky B. 

Jill B. 

Cheryl C. 

Andie R. 

Evening Service Pearl A. 

Shelly G. 

Rita B. 

Ezekiel v. 

Wednesday Joyce S. 

Brittany G.  

Hilary Y. 

* Coordinator – Joy Ramler; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)       
 

 

Laterza- Asia- Since the beginning of this year we have lost 

several friends ranging in age from just 19 to 79. These losses 

have deeply impressed upon us the importance of redeeming the 

time the Lord has given us. After returning to Asia in November 

of 2024, we jumped right back into a very full schedule. Penny-

Sue was invited to lead a ladies’ retreat for several churches we 

partner with in the capital city. Sam had the opportunity to 

travel to a neighboring country to teach a group of local pastors. 

At the end of December, a fellow pastor was called by the 

authorities. Though no formal charges have been brought 

against him, his passport was seized, and he has been warned 

that he is now under surveillance. In January, we relocated our 

home closer to our expat ministry. Being nearer has allowed us 

to open our home for ministry in ways we couldn’t before. On 

the family front please pray for each of our parents, who are 

facing ongoing health challenges 

 
 

 

 

 
 This Week Year-to-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving $15,447.00 $48,161.26 

Tithes & Budget Needs $8,436.37 $42,181.83 

Faith Promise Giving $870.00 $3,465.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs $730.77 $3,653.85 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sunday School      64                        Sunday Morning    128 

Sunday Evening     51 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for August 3, 2025 

Stewardship Report for August 3, 2025 

Special Coming Events 


